
     
 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF PRIESTLY & 

RELIGIOUS VOCATIONS 

 

 

 

To:  Pastor 
  

 From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández 
  Director of Vocations 

 
 Date:  March 6, 2023 
 

Subject: St. Patrick’s Seminary – 2nd Annual Day of Giving   
 
Please support in the formation of our future priests by participating in the St. Patrick’s Seminary Day of 
Giving. Help meeting the goal of $125,000.00. At this moment, 6 of our seminarians are studying at St. 
Patrick’s seminary and will be benefited by your generosity. 
 
Please include the following ad in your Sunday bulletin:  
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your generosity and supporting the formation of our seminarians.  
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